
Oregon Public Utility Commission

Filing Center

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Re: ARB 1104 – Letter of Withdrawal

Dear:

This letter is to request the withdrawal of the

Convergia, Inc. and CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon, Inc

CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc.

was filed with the Oregon Public Utility Commission

application from Convergia

received by the Oregon Public Utility Commission

Inc. is granted local exchange approval

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this

matter.

cc: Jose Jouvin, Convergia, Inc.

310 SW Park Ave., 11

carla.butler@centurylink.com

CARLA

November 16, 2015

Oregon Public Utility Commission

Letter of Withdrawal

This letter is to request the withdrawal of the Resale Agreement between

CenturyTel of Eastern Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink

CenturyTel of Oregon, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink in Docket No. ARB

with the Oregon Public Utility Commission on October

application from Convergia, Inc. for local exchange authority has not been

he Oregon Public Utility Commission. At such time

granted local exchange approval the Resale Agreement can be

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this

Very truly yours,

Carla Butler

Paralegal

Jose Jouvin, Convergia, Inc. (via email: jose.jouvin@convergia.net)

310 SW Park Ave., 11th Flr.

Portland, OR 97205

Tel. 503.242.5420

Fax. 503.242.8589

carla.butler@centurylink.com

ARLA M. BUTLER

greement between

d/b/a CenturyLink and

ARB 1104, which

October 19, 2015. An

has not been

time as Convergia,

the Resale Agreement can be filed.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions concerning this

jose.jouvin@convergia.net)


